
Parkwood Estates Association Board Meeting Minutes
March 20, 2012 APPROVED

Members present: Dee Bowden, Tom Bowden, John Mitchell, Mike Cappuccitti, Jerry
Samuelian, Judy Schantz and Rick Pidsosny, Roxanne Henke

Resident: Martin Reese

Meeting called to order at 7:06 PM.

February Minutes were read and approved with corrections and amendment concerning
article Mike was to write.

Treasurer’s Report was submitted.

OLD BUSINESS:

Easter egg hunt will be on Saturday, March 31 in Loveland Park. Workers are to be there by
9:00AM to hide eggs. The hunt will start at 10:00AM with age groups of 0-4, 5-8 and 9-11. We
will meet at the pavilion.

There is a concern about the very early warm weather and the effect it is having with the parks.
Grass and weed control may have to be done earlier this year. Tom Bowden will keep watch.

New signs will be put up the first part of April.

NEW BUSINESS:

Picnic was discussed. It will be at Loveland Park on Saturday, July 21st. Roxanne will be out of
town on the day of the picnic but is willing to organize picnic. Dee Bowden volunteered to be
point person for the day of the picnic and Mike Cappuccitti will be responsible for obtaining the
McDonald cooler, ice, cups and drink mix. Roxanne will send an email with details and phone
number to Mike.

Registration process for reserving the picnic pavilions has been discussed and established.
Trash receptacles were discussed for each pavilion. It was decided to have one for each
pavilion.

Jerry talked about the Rouge River clean up and was concerned about the branch behind our
subdivision. He will try and get more information about this.

Rick suggested having someone from Huntington Bank to come and present information
concerning lien process. New homeowners should be told about this process. Dee suggested
that the lawyer from the Canton Homeowners Association meeting could also do this.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:40PM.

Next meeting will be Tuesday, May15th at 7:00PM at the Township Hall.

Respectfully submitted, Roxanne Henke


